
After a wonderful half week of extreme heat, waterplay and assemblies that have made us laugh and cry, we 

have finally reached the end of our school year. We have celebrated successes with our Awards Ceremony 

and waved goodbye to some of our marvellous Towards Independence students at our Leavers Assembly 

today. It is sad to see anyone leave the Saxon Hill Family but we are excited for them to visit next term to share 

with us their adventures and progress at their new settings.  

Last week I shared with you the times of our school day. With our full timetables next year please note that 

class staff will not be available for handovers after 9am or before 3pm unless there is prior agreement, as 

they will be needed by all the pupils still learning in their classrooms. We would appreciate your co-operation in 

this as we fully resume our school times and timetables and no longer need any staggering of entry or exit. 

We hope you enjoy all the photographs of our end of year fun and the magnificent pupils receiving their awards 

this year. All the very best for a lovely, long summer break. From your Leadership Team 

Happy Summer Holidays! 
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20th July 2022 

Family Update 

Meet the New Teachers 

Claire Harley  

Claire will be teaching 

Pine Class in the 

Investigators 

Sarah Garbett 

Sarah will be teaching 

Hawthorn Class in the 

Adventurers 

Department.  

Arlo’s Adventures 

Arlo now has his own Facebook 

page! Feel free to follow him 

using the link below to see what 

he gets up to over the Summer 

Holidays.  

https://m.facebook.com/Arlo-

Saxon-Hill-School-Dog-

103651895765497/  

https://m.facebook.com/Arlo-Saxon-Hill-School-Dog-103651895765497/
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Summer Fun and Trips 





Please note that new pupils may have received a later, staggered start date.  






